
At a regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners on the date set
above at which time were present Cornrnissione·rs F. E. Knight and Chas D.
Bailey, the following business was transacted.

Mr. Brennan attended Coastal Development meeting in Brookings.

Following liquor license applications were approved:
Richard & Neota Becker, The Country House, B..M.B.A.
Joe and Christine Cooper.J.. Sandlake, P.Bo

Temporary Dance Hall Permit was approved for the Swiss S.ociety

Charles Goeres discussed drainage matter on Tillamook River Road
where he owns property. Mr. Tibbetts was present and' advised that he
would interview other land-owners in the area before corning to a decision
as to how to correct the problem.
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Mr. Olson from Forest Service at Hebo discussed with Mr. Bailey, the
matter of the congestion in the Sand Dunes area at Galloway Road. An
appointment was set up for June 11, at which time the subject could be
discussed with the full commission.

Ink Koeber requested that signs be
Pacific City and Woods.

At a regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners on the date set
above at which time were present Chairman R. F. Brennan and Commissioners
F. E. Knight and Chas D. Bailey, the following business was transacted.

Wendell Jones and Frank Olson, Siuslaw National Forest, met with
the commissioners and Roadmaster Tibbetts to discuss the traffic and
parking problem at the end of the Galloway Road. The County agreed to
provide a turn-around and widen the county road to proki~e parking.
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